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Sierra Madre Lower Campus 
 
 
Floors are being waxed this week and both data and fire alarm tests are scheduled to take place 
Thursday and Friday. This will complete work at the lower campus. 
 
We are still working with the City and the School Principal to finalize teacher parking for the next 
semester. We do have some options and want to make sure we have fully explored them all before 
deciding which one will work the best. 
 
Thus far, plans for the new wing have not been approved by DSA and no additional work is planned for 
the lower campus as of yet. When work does commence, it will be the demolition of the existing 
concrete footings where the modulars used to sit. 
 
Should you have any further questions or notice anything that shouldn’t be occurring on the site(s) after 
hours, please don’t hesitate to contact me at the number below. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Frazer G. Thompson, P.E., LEED ap 
Owner's Representative - PUSD 
(626) 396-5850 ext. 89177  office 


